
From: Bergengruen, Vera <vbergengruen@mcclatchydc.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/7/2016 1:00:17 PM

Subject: Funding for farmers post-flood // McClatchy Newspapers

Rob, Chaney,

Sorry for the short notice, but I'm on deadline (2pm) writing about the situation of SC farmers after the 
flood.

A lot of them said they hope the governor will send some of the recent federal funding their way, if 
only the extra (I believe she requested $140 million and they approved $157 million). I know she's 
opposed to favoring one business sector over another, but any comment on this now that the federal 
funding has come through?

Thanks a lot,

Vera Bergengruen
Regional Correspondent
McClatchy Washington Bureau
O: 202-383-6036
M: 305-562-0770
@VeraMBergen
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